September 10th, 2021

TO ALL OF THE FAMILIES OF OUR BRIGHT KINDERGARTENERS,

This week in our class we are beginning to explore our identities and who we are as a person.
We are learning what makes us similar to our friends and others around us as well as what
makes us unique. This includes our likes and dislikes, what we are good at and what we are
still working on, and what is important to us and our families.

Today in class, we discussed somethings that are important to us as individuals. It ranged from
stuffed animals to mountain biking with their parents. Such creativity!

We also discussed that some things can be important to our whole family and not just
ourselves.

Over the next week (until Sept. 17th) your student's job will be to talk with you about some
important thing within your family. This could be anything from a story, an object, a person,
or place. Your student will then be asked to get creative and create a drawing, a story, a dance,
a song etc. to share the thing that is important within your family.

When your student has finished their creative work please help them create a video response
on our Class FlipGrid to show us what they have done and why it is important.

Videos will be moderated and the discussion will remain private to those outside our class.

The following week, we will be sharing the students' responses periodically with in our
classroom to make sure every one has a chance to see what their classmates have created!

REMINDERS

Video should be in by: September 17th (next Friday)
FlipGrid class code: 5152b726

Flip Grid Topic Link: https:/flipgrid.com/8540cdf5
(Further instructions posted here)

Thank you for helping our learners and becoming a part of their
learning experience! Have fun and be creative!

Miss Kate
Email: Kmcgowan.rose @gmail.com



https://flipgrid.com/8540cdf5

